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We inadvertently omitted a few Department of Communication undergraduate 
students who contributed to the Brick City Innovation News broadsheet and web 
publication (see the 14 October eNewsletter). 

We’re pleased to recognize Dan Lovria (1st year PTC), Rachel Lorenz (1st year 
APR), Jonathan Furman (2nd year APR) as published Innovation News reporters 
and Lynda Redden (3rd year PTC) as an Innovation News editor. 
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